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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
 20th September to 26th September 2019 

 
         Corey in Little Acorns will be 4                Imogen in Elm will be 5           Jacob in Willow will be 6 
                                  Noah in Chestnut will be 7            Mariah in Sycamore will be 7       

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 
Attendance 

Total  
lates 
this 
week  

This 
week’s 
points 

Total  
Points 

 
 

Well done    
Sycamore 

Class 
99% 

this week! 
SYCAMORE 99.0% 2 9 26 

WILLOW 98.0% 2 8 24 

PALM 97.9% 2 7 22 

OAK 94.4% 3 4 20 

HAZEL 97.1% 1 6 18 

HAWTHORN 95.5% 1 5 18 

ELM 88.3% 2 1 18 

CHESTNUT 94.0% 4 3 16 

ASH 91.3% 1 2 13 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET -96% 
This week’s attendance– 95.1%          

We have not met our target this week.  

 DONATIONS OF CAKES  
NEEDED FOR OUR MACMILLAN  

COFFEE MORNING/FAMILY FRIDAY 

      

Please join us for the Macmillan Coffee Morning 

in your child’s classroom next Friday 27th    

September at 9.00am to raise money for this  

worthy cause.  We are holding our coffee morning as 

part of our regular Family Friday event where  

parents and family members are invited to join their 

children in the classrooms to share their learning. 

Mary, our School Cook, will be donating Chocolate 

Crunch and Cracknel but any other donations of 

cakes would be gratefully  received.  The children will 

help serve the cakes. 

Please bring cakes to school on the morning of    

Thursday 26th  September.  

This is a good opportunity to meet other    

parents, so please come and join us. This 

event will take place instead of the usual   

Friday  Congratulations Assembly. 

Nursery Class will hold their coffee morning and 

Family Friday at 11.00am and 2.30pm.                

Wherever possible please do not bring younger siblings 

with you. Thank you.  

Diary Dates for this Half Term 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning with Family Friday—Friday 27th 
September 9.00am  
 
KS1 Reading Workshop—Wednesday 2nd October 9.00am 
and 2.30pm  
 
Flu Immunisations—Monday 7th October—Please return any 
remaining consent forms.  
 
Safer Internet Workshop for Parents– Wednesday 9th 
October 3.30pm  
 
Photo Day—Monday 14th October  
 
Open Day for Nursery and Reception 2020—Thursday 17th 
October 9.00am and 6.00pm 
 
Harvest Festival in School—Friday 18th October  
 
Halloween Dress Up—Friday 25th October 
 
Break up for half term—Friday 25th October 
 
Back to School—Monday 4th November  

Lunch Menu Week 1 

There are still a significant number of children without PE  

and Forest School kit– please ensure your  

child has both in school. Thank you 

NAG ON THE RAG 

Please be considerate towards our  
neighbours  when parking outside school.                        
Do not block driveways or park on             
zig zags. Thank you.  

Reading Workshop 
Thank you to the Reception parents who came along to 
our Reading Workshop this week. Parents who were     
unable to come along, a worksheet is available from your 
child’s classroom to help with reading at home.  
A similar workshop for Year 1 and 2 will be held on  
October 2nd. 


